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Delaying implementation of measures to slow climate change is not an option. This 

bill is nothing but a delaying tactic. I have no idea who benefits by delay; perhaps 

some industries see an opportunity to increase their profits. Profits for some cannot 

take priority over keeping Planet Earth safe for human life.  Rule making can catch up 

with measures as they are instituted and progress. 

 


